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11th January 2021 

Dear Parent, 

By now every child will have received their home learning pack. Unlike the previous lockdown we 

will be requiring these packs to be returned back to school for marking. 

Packs must be returned on Friday 15th January by 4pm to ensure that they can be quarantined 

for 3 days before marking. Packs should be left in the Polytunnel in the clearly labelled boxes. 

These boxes will then be removed from the Polytunnel at 4pm. Unfortunately, if the pack is not 

returned by this time they can’t be marked and this will be noted.  

If any member of your household has Covid-19 or is self-isolating, please contact Mrs Robinson 

for alternative arrangements. 

Please return completed packs in the plastic folder provided. Your new fortnightly pack will be 

ready to collect on the same day. A text reminder will be sent out with the date that this has to 

be returned. 

Additional support and information will be posted on the school website so keep checking 

regularly. This can be found in the home learning section under the children tab on the main 

school webpage. The password to access this home learning part is: AlexLowry 

Teachers may be contacted via their school email:  

srobinson243@c2kni.net 

lburrows481@c2kni.net 

vmckeown481@c2kni.net 

gburnside268@c2kni.net 

Thank you for you continued support.  

S Robinson 
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